
From: Jenkinson , Joe [mailto:JoeJenkinson@barnsley.gov.uk]  
Sent: 17 May 2016 11:44 
To: Paul Butler <paul.butler@pbplanning.co.uk> 
Subject: YLL Sites 
 
Morning Paul, 
 
I’m conscious you’ve submitted a number of e-mails in the past week in relation to various sites.  By 
way of an update, we’re extremely busy finalising the Publication Version of the Plan based on the 
draft that you’ve seen.  In doing this we’ve had regard to the information you’ve recently submitted 
on behalf of YLL.  Due to my workload and the need to be consistent in how I communicate with 
landowners and developers over the coming weeks I can’t commit to either a meeting or a 
protracted exchange of correspondence regarding proposed allocations or rejected sites.  However, I 
can confirm that our position remain unchanged in respect of Hunningley Lane, Oxspring Fields and 
the site to the south of Sheffield Rd, Oxspring. 
 
In terms of Wellhouse Lane, we’re aware of the recent SOS decision and will be interested to see if 
this is challenged.  Timescale for submission of an application would be a matter for your clients but, 
at this stage, it is premature to say when we would be prepared to refer any such application to our 
Planning & Regulatory Board. 
 
I trust this clarifies our position. 
 
Regards 
 
Joe Jenkinson 
Head of Planning & Building Control 
Economic Regeneration Service 
Barnsley Metropolitan Borough Council 
 
Telephone: 01226 772588 
Email: joejenkinson@barnsley.gov.uk 
Mail: Westgate Plaza, PO Box 604, Barnsley, S70 9FE 
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